
NOTICE 
Inquiry into Water Resource Management  

and Planning Charges 2009  

Invitation to attend a round table meeting before release of Draft Report 

The Economic Regulation Authority is inviting interested parties to attend a “round table” 
meeting to discuss issues concerning its current inquiry into water resource management 
and planning charges.  

Interested parties can nominate representatives to participate in the meeting, which will be 
held on Monday 10 August 2009. 

The Authority released an issues paper in which interested parties were invited to make 
submissions by 12 June 2009.  Matters raised in these submissions will be covered during 
the round table meeting. 

To confirm attendance, interested parties should respond via email to 
records@era.wa.gov.au  by close of business Tuesday 4 August 2009. 

Nominated representatives will be notified of the venue via email at a later date.  

For further information contact:  

 
General Enquiries 
Dr Ursula Kretzer 
Manager Projects 
Ph:    61 8 9288 0679 
Fax:  61 8 9213 1999 

 

 
     Media Enquiries 
     Mr Paul Byrne 
     Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
     Ph:   61 8 9336 2081 
     Mb:   0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
15 July 2009 
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